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Mn. D. G. Coronado, Chairman Dear Mr. North:

Austin, Texas
Mrs. Mary L. Juarez, Vice-Chmn. I want to thank you and your staff for sending me the differentOmaha, Nebr.
Mrs. Sarah Barela, Exec Seen Trees. kinds of material concerning Federal Programs and that of other

Denver, Colo. agencies concerned with the Mexican American. Please continueMrs. Helen Duran, Chaplain sending me this material.Albuquerque, N. M.
Mrs. Nellie Navarro, Sgt. at Arms

Dodge City, Kans. Attached is a copy of a letter from the Honorable Vice-President
JUNIORS H. H. Humphrey and a copy of my letter addressed to him.
Mike Ybarra, Jr., Chairman (Both are self-explanatory.)Santa Clara, Calif.
Jesse Benavidez, Vice.Chmn.

Mathis, Tex. Mr. North I was going to xerox Mr. Humphrey's letter and put a
Miss Ruby Zuniga, Exec. Secy. Treat. mailing out to all the Auxiliary Chapters. But after thoroughlySaginaw, Mich.

studying its contents, I thought better of it. I am sure that
it was done unintentionally and perhaps it was a form letter.
This is the reason why we keep emphasizing and stres sing to the
Federal Government and to the White House about hiring and
appointing persons of Mexican extraction who not only have
compas sion and understanding for our people but who work with
and not for our people.

I am sure you will agree with me that in order to gain the support
of the Mexican-American people for this administration and its
programs, good working,relationships must be established and
maintained.

Respectfully,

Mrs. D. G. Coronado
National Auxiliary Chairman

Education is Our Freedom and Freedom Should Be Eve,ybody's Business


